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North American Energy Standards Board

1301 Fannin, Suite 2350, Houston, Texas 77002

Phone:  (713) 356-0060, Fax:  (713) 356-0067, E-mail: naesb@naesb.org


Home Page: www.naesb.org

October 27, 2008
TO:
Members of the Wholesale Electric Quadrant Executive Committee
FROM:
Michael Desselle, NAESB Chairman and Kathy York, NAESB WEQ Executive Committee Chair
RE:
Comments on 2008 WEQ Annual Plan Item 6b/R07020

Dear WEQ Executive Committee Members,
    We have been requested to implement a portion of the NAESB/NERC joint development process for the specific standard "2008 WEQ Annual Plan Item 6.b/R07020 – Develop a NAESB time and inadvertent management business practice that provides additional inadvertent payback options and improved time control" in order to ensure that, as this standard has evolved at NAESB, our revision is not incompatible with NERC’s related reliability standard.  While we understand that our process is nearing completion to finalize NAESB's version 2.1 release of the NAESB WEQ business practices, of which this recommendation would be included, should it be adopted - a small delay to consider the matter would appear to be reasonable.

    Accordingly, as Chairman and Executive Committee Chair, respectively, we request that you consider remanding the recommendation back to the Time and Inadvertent Management Task Force for the limited purpose of reviewing the recommendation with NERC to determine that it is not incompatible with existing related NERC reliability standards.  If the EC determines that this recommended action is appropriate, we also request that you provide direction to the Task Force that it be done expeditiously, and that the recommendation and any revisions be brought back to the Executive Committee at its next scheduled meeting.  

    We commend the Time and Inadvertent Management Task Force for acting in a deliberate, timely and proper manner to bring this current recommendation forward, and in no circumstance should our suggestions be viewed as opposition to the recommendation before you today, or indeed as any criticism of the work completed by the Task Force.  Rather, we wish to ensure that the EC is satisfied that there are no inadvertent and substantive effects upon NERC's existing reliability standards when it takes final action consistent with NAESB's standards development process.
    With best regards for a successful EC meeting,

	M.D. Desselle
	
	Kathy York
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